
Hill View Primary School 
 

Year 4 ‘Play in a Day’ and Paultons Park                          28th November 2023  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

We are writing to inform you of some upcoming Year 4 visits and trips, which will take place as part of ‘The 
Romans’ and ‘Fun at the Fair’ projects. The visit, from Tree House Theatre, will immerse the children in the 
life of a Roman, and will take place across a single day in school. The trip to Paultons Park will support the 
children’s understanding of fair ground rides and electricity.  
 

The date for the theatre visit to the school will be Monday 5th February 2024 and the trip to Paultons Park 
will be on Monday 11th March 2024.  
 
Further information about the Paultons Park trip will be provided closer to the time but, to allow for the 
greatest level of participation, we wanted to give you all as much time as possible to make payment/give 
permission via WisePay. 
 
The cost for both events is £26.50 and this can be paid using WisePay. Please make payment by Friday 19th 
January 2024, if you find yourself in any financial difficulty please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office to confidentially discuss a payment plan. To access WisePay there is a link on the front page of the 
school website: http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk. Once you have accessed the link, please select Trips and 
Visits in the toolbar on the left-hand side. If you are unable to access WisePay please contact the school 
office. Please note these events will not be able to go ahead without full payment from all students. 
 
By making payment for this trip on WisePay you are giving permission for your child to attend. 
 
For Paultons Park all children will need to bring a small bag or rucksack to carry their packed lunch, which 
should include a bottle of water. No FIZZY drinks please. If you order hot meals through Forerunner you will 
need to contact them by telephone to amend your chosen meal to a packed lunch or cancel it. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 Team 
 

 

 
 


